
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Plympton               Summer 2        2021 

 Photos of our learning: 
Just like that, the school year is finished! It 

may be the end of the year but things 

have been far from slowing down.  

 

In Plympton, we have continued to enjoy 

our Functional Skills topic, exploring our 

local community to compare picnic 

areas. Each week, students had a focus, 

from facilities, accessibility and routes to 

wildlife. After visits to Greenham 

Common, Snelsmore Common, Wash 

Common Park and Thatcham Lakes, the 

lakes were unanimously agreed to be the 

best destination. With our decision made, 

we then invited Wallingford Class to join 

us for a picnic. It was a beautifully sunny 

day for a walk, feeding the ducks and 

ducklings and playing in the park. A 

lovely way to celebrate everyone’s hard 

work.  

 

We have also been very fortunate in 

accessing lots of out of class learning and 

activities. We all left Toby Carvery slightly 

too full, but lunch was delicious. We have 

loved being with everyone at Post-16 for 

cricket at Falkland Cricket Club with Nigel 

and are looking forward to prom and our 

end of year trip to Finkley Down Farm.  

 

Thank you for your support this year and 

we wish you a wonderful summer holiday! 

The Plympton Team 

  

                                                     

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

                             

Plympton’s WOW moments: 
 

Ben, your engagement at the farm has been 

great to see. It was wonderful to see you so 

animated and excited when speaking to the 

ducks and other birds. You seemed truly happy.  

 

Louise, the ownership you took over your tea 

party project was impressive. You decided to 

make an afternoon tea for your Mum and 

Laura, researched food, shopped, cooked, 

planned and delivered your goodies – great 

work!  

 

Harry, your participation and progression in 

drama has been noted. From initially listening to 

the drama songs, to now confidently and 

clearly singing most of the words in context, has 

been great to see. Well done Harry.  

 

Philip, you were brilliant at cricket. You 

demonstrated an awareness of the activities 

and rules with great independence. Your focus 

on the ball when batting was great, and you hit 

most of the balls thrown your way with style.  

Final day of term – Tuesday 20th July 2021  

First day of Term 1 – Friday 3rd September 2021  

 

 

  

 


